
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Catalytic Converter Theft 

District 19 (Town Hall) 
 
About the Crime: 
In the past two weeks, there have been numerous catalytic converter theft cases 
throughout the 19th District.  In these cases, an unknown offender cut and removed 
the catalytic converter from the vehicle while it is parked during the late evening, 
overnight hours.  
 
Location, Date, and Time of Occurrence: 

• 4300 block of N Winchester between June 30– July 1, 2017 from 12:00 p.m.-6:45 
a.m.. 

• 1500 block of W School between July 5-6, 2017 from 5:25 p.m.-7:00 a.m.  

• 2600 block of N Bosworth between July 5-6, 2017 from 5:00 p.m. -7:00 a.m. 

• 1000 block of W School on July 6, 2017 at 8:00 a.m. 

• 4700 block of N Malden between July 6-7, 2017 from 10:00 p.m. – 7:00 a.m. 

• 3400 block of N Claremont on July 8, 2017 at 4:00 a.m. 

• 4100 block of N Hermitage between July 6-7, 2017 from 12:15 a.m. – 7:00 a.m. 

• 1700 block of W School on Jul 9, 2017 at 5:00 a.m. 

• 1600 block of W. Cornelia between July 8-9, 2017 from 11:00 p.m. – 7:00 a.m. 

• 500 block W. Oakdale on Jul 10, 2017 from 12:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

• 2300 block of W. Cornelia on July 10, 2017 at 1:30 p.m. 

 
About the Offenders: 
 

• There is no description of any offenders in these incidents. 
 
  

What you can do:  
 

• Call 911 to report any suspicious people or activity in the area and give a 
description and vehicle information if possible. 

• Be aware of the situation and alert neighbors in the area about these crimes. 
 

If you have any information Contact 
the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
Pattern P17-N-154 (CA) 
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JA340956,JA341305,JA342103,JA342554 
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